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Minutes of Meeting
October 29, 2018
Chair Paul Thompson opened the meeting at 9:00 a.m. Also attending was Board Member Bill Gianacoples, Board Member Dana Shuttleworth, Health Agent, Deborah Rogers, and Health Inspector, Virginia Bacon.

THEO’S RESTAURANT -   Deborah Rogers gave the board an update on Theo’s restaurant and all the ongoing violations.  She recommended having a full time certified manager there during all hours of operation. In attendance were Gary Fowler and Mike Ferrell.  Mike Ferrell told the board, that Theo’s has not renewed common victual’s license at this time; the Owner ignored the renewal letters.  The Inspectional Reports showed serious and repeated ongoing violations. The Owner did not show up for the meeting. The Board stated, this is not the action they want to take, however, someone is going to get sick and the Board of Health’s mission is to protect the health and safety of the Residents and the Visitors of Georgetown. Therefore, the Board has no choice but to revoke Theo’s food permit.   Motion:  By Dana Shuttleworth to revoke Theo’s food permit permanently.  Seconded: By Bill Gianacoples, unanimous.
Meeting Adjourned at 9:10 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Virginia Bacon
_______________________






______________________
Paul Thompson- Chairman






Dana Shuttleworth- Clerk
_____________________
Bill Gianocoples - Member
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